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FTC Issues Policy Statement Regarding Biometric Information

The Federal Trade Commission (FTC) issued a policy statement on May 18, 2023, addressing concerns relating
to the collection and use of biometric information. The Biometrics Policy Statement, which the FTC's
Commissioners voted 3-0 to issue, outlines practices related to biometric information that the FTC views as
violations or will take into account when evaluating possible violations of the prohibition against unfair or
deceptive acts and practices in Section 5 of the FTC Act.

Read the full Update here.
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